Play, Pray and Grow



Augustana Preschool

2017

Welcome to Preschool

Welcome Preschool Families,

We are excited to welcome you and your family to Augustana Preschool. We have been busy cleaning and decorating our rooms, getting the children's names on things and planning our year. Our staff this year is myself, Teri Collins, Classroom teacher and Director, Laurie Armon, Classroom teacher, Kelsey Kahlhamer, Teacher's aide, and our newest member, Jackie Froemke, Teacher's aide. We are all looking forward to getting to know your child through play, learning and fun.

If you are worried your child might cry the first few days or weeks please know it is ok. Change is hard and we will comfort your child, or you, as necessary. We thank you for choosing Augustana Preschool.



Monday, October 2nd:

The 4/5 year old Pre-K classes will be going on a field trip on Monday Oct. 2nd to Dodge Nature Center Apple Orchard. Permission slips and a \$10 fee need to be turned in by Friday, Sept. 22nd. Chaperones will be drawn at random and notified by the classroom teachers. There is a \$10 fee for chaperone as well.



ALL ENROLLMENT

FORMS MUST be completed and returned to school by Friday, Sept. 15th. Your child's file needs to be complete in order for him/her to attend preschool.



Jonah Fiona Grace E. Colbie



Tuition is due the first week of each month. Tuition can be placed in your child's orientation folder or in the

tuition box located outside the Director's Office. Any payments received after the 10th of the month will incur a \$10 late fee.

Monthly Blessing:

Help me spend today with a smile on my face, love in my heart and joy in His grace.

